JASON & AMANDA HAMBY



Assistant Director and Far North Director

July - August - September 2025



Dear Partners in the Harvest,

"I thank my God upon every remembrance of you, Always in every prayer of mine for you all making request with joy, For your fellowship in the gospel from the first day until now;" Philippians 1:3-5

The blessings of God are innumerable! The hand of God is still working in lives today, and it is wonderful to witness it day in and day out in our ministry.

God has been good to our family, and we praise His name. It has been asked that we share some pictures of the grandbabies. They are doing well. Samantha and Adelyn are growing so much, and we are so thankful for them. (See pictures below) The boys and their precious wives are doing well and serving God faithfully in their respective ministries. Josh just shared with us that they had three children saved last week. One boy saved in chapel at school and another two during AWANA after church. We are praising the Lord for these precious souls coming to Christ.

For Amanda and me, ministry life has continued to be busy. The Lord has allowed us to be in several of our supporting churches where hopefully, we were an encouragement and a blessing to them as they have been to us. This past week we had the privilege once again to speak at the Couples Retreat for Hope Baptist Tabernacle with Pastor and Sister Cantrell. We had such a blessed time with all those dear folks present. (That actually took place the first week of September.) We will begin our Fall Missions Conference Season at the end of this month. We covet your prayers for traveling mercies as there will be many miles to be covered these next few months. We will be in North Carolina, Virginia, West Virginia, and Georgia during this time. Pray for souls to be saved and for the hearts of the churches to be stirred for the sake of lost souls both around us and around the world. We desperately need more laborers to go!

God has been good to the home office here at Macedonia. Last prayer letter we had mentioned the need for a new roof on our print shop. God miraculously provided for that, and we were able to get that finished at the end of August! Praise the Lord! (See Pictures)

Continue to pray with us for more laborers for the Far North! We desperately need missionaries for Alaska, Canada, and Greenland. Souls are dying without Christ! Who will go?

We love you, and we thank you for your faithful partnership with us for the cause of Christ! God bless you abundantly!

Sincerely,

Jan # 15

Jason and Amanda Hamby — Psalm 118:23



Printshop's New Roof: Thank you to all who gave!



Samantha Praying



Adelyn's new glasses



Say Cheese!

Sending Church:

Old Suwanee Baptist Church 4118 Old Suwanee Rd. Buford, GA 30518 oldsuwaneebaptist.org **Serving with:**

Macedonia World Baptist Missions Inc.

Office Phone: 706-654-2818

MWBM.ORG

Our Contact Info:

P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 Cell: 470-475-9720

Email: jmhamby@mwbm.org